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LOCAL SIDEWALK 
RESTORATION CITYWIDE 

 

 
 

OVERVIEW 

Location: Various local locations,  
Washington, DC 

Client: District Department of 
Transportation 

Period of Performance:  
January 2014 — September 2019  

Contract Value: $27.3 M 

FMCC Job No.:  Base: 9940,  

Year 1: 10077, Year 2: 10205, Year 3: 10358 
Year 4: 10538 

 

Project Description 
The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) was an implemented Service 
Request Center for DC residents and businesses to request repair services for 
local streets, alleys, and sidewalks including curb and gutter.  With this contract, 
DDOT’s goal was to make DC a city where any trip can be taken on foot safely and 
comfortably, and where roadways equally serve pedestrians, bicyclists, transit 
users and motorists. 
 

Fort Myer was responsible for the rehabilitation of sidewalks that included: curb 
and gutter, curb/wheelchair ramps, driveways and alley entrances at various local 
DC locations, as directed by DDOT, through task orders issued during this 5 year 
option contract term. 

Project Significance 
Two of the key initiatives of the Service Request Center is to prevent the possibility 
of injury to the public due to inadequate sidewalks and to construct wheelchair and 
bicycle ramps to meet the regulations established by the Americans With 
Disabilities Act (ADA). Many of these wheelchair ramps are constructed in areas 
that were previously not handicap accessible. 

This was the largest IDIQ contract Fort Myer’s with DDOT which was sustained by 
13-15 crews that included subcontractors on a weekly basis. 

Client References 
Abiodun Oladokun, Program Manager, DDOT Street and Bridge Maintenance Div.  
55 M Street, SE – 7th Floor 
Washington, DC 20003 
abiodun.oladokun@dc.gov |  202.391.8758 

    Key Personnel 
Alex Saavedra - Project Manager 
Eleuterio Casanova – Superintendent 

 

     


